
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

In the Matter of Review and Discussion NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
on COVID-19 Vaccine Resolution OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School
District No. 625

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section

123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby call a special meeting of the Board of Education of

Independent School District No. 625, Saint Paul Public Schools, to be held and convened on

Tuesday August 31, 2021 in Conference Rooms A and B of the Administration Building,

located at 360 Colborne Street.  The special meeting shall begin at 4:30 p.m., and the Board

and Administration will review and discuss a resolution regarding a COVID-19 vaccine

requirement for all SPPS staff.

Public comment will be scheduled for 4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m with the time allotment per

speaker to be determined based on the number of speakers. To sign up to speak at the Public

Comment portion, please contact Sarah Dahlke, Board Secretary, at sarah.dahlke@spps.org or

at 612-434-1105.

Dated:  August 26, 2021

Jeanelle Foster
Chair, Board of Education
Independent School District No. 625
Saint Paul Public Schools


